BRIARWOOD HOMES ASSOCIATION, INC

Feb. 16, 2019

From: Briarwood Homes Association, Inc.
Board of Directors

To: Briarwood Home Owners

Subject: Snow in Front of US Postal Cluster Style Mailboxes

We have heard from some residents having trouble collecting their mail due to the front of the mail box
not being scooped and free of ice. The Post Office and the Post Master informed us that the home(s)
directly behind the back of the mailbox has the sole responsibility to make sure the front of the box is
clear as well as large clear spaced behind the mail box for the postal delivery person to be able to open
the box and place the contents inside.

We would appreciate it if those Home Owners close to the mailboxes would help keep the area around
the mailboxes clear for others.

Comments on this matter may be communicated to me or to any current Association Board member.

Tom Quigley

Vice President

Briarwood Home Owners Association
Phone 712.322.2731

Email Tom@BluffsOnline.com




